Good evening WRHS seniors, and parents of seniors.  Your last chance to order graduation announcements and your cap and gown is this Monday, February 22nd in the WRHS cafeteria from 5:30 pm – 7:30 pm.  There will be a Herff Jones representative present.  

The same evening at 6:30 pm we will offer a Financial Aid Information Night.   A representative from the Florida Office of Student Financial Assistance will be here to walk students, and parents, through the FAFSA financial aid form and to answer specific questions.  That session will be held in the Media Center at 6:30 pm.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]We look forward to seeing our senior students, and their parents, on Monday evening.  Thank you and have a good evening.
